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Fuji Chemical Industries Co., Ltd.

January 5, 2024

In regards to Ishikawa-Noto Earthquake 
(final report)

Regarding the effects of the large-scale earthquakes in the Noto region of 
Ishikawa Prefecture that began on January 1, 2024, subsequent 
inspection work at our three manufacturing sites (Honsha Plant, 
Gohkakizawa Plant, and Namerikawa Plant) have been mostly completed, 
and we hereby confirm that no critical abnormalities have been found.

We therefore gradually resume our production with facilities of which we 
have confirmed the integrity from January 7th.  

However, the recent earthquakes have affected a part of the supply 
chains for our raw materials and other supplies, and our upcoming 
manufacturing and shipping activities may be impacted.

We ask for your understanding on the above, and we apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause to some of our customers.  Thank you.
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